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I live in the first floor residence above the business.  Since moving in several years ago we have enjoyed good 

relationships with the business below.  We welcome the statement:

¿¿no sound emanating from the premises shall be audible within any adjoining premises.

Further, no music shall be played on the premises in such a way as to be audible at any time within any 

adjoining premises. The potential of litter and debris to harm the neighbouring amenity is also low.¿

We look forward to continuing to have a cordial relationship with the business and anticipate that during the 

refitting period we will be kept updated as to start and finish times and progress. We anticipate that no noisy 

construction work will be carried out outside of permitted times no construction activity whatsoever will take 

place at weekends.

Our sense of being relaxed about the proposal is based on the aforementioned cordial relationship with the 

existing business. We anticipate that the hours of operation and the reassurances provided will persist through 

any future change of ownership.
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